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Ministerial Working Breakfast

4th December 2023, Republic of Tiirkiye
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Mrs Latifa Elbouabdellaoui Director General of ICDT attended the
Ministerial Working Breakfast in Istanbul on December 4th, 2023 on the
sidelines of the 39th COMCEC. Participants discussed on currently situation
of TPSOIC, SME Program and Global Halal Recognition Certification. ICDT
DG presented efforts made by the centre for the TPSOIC
operationalisation.
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